Sarah Fletcher
19A Belsize Crescent
London

FAO: Mr Carlos Martin, Duty Planner

RE: OBIECTION 21 Belsize Crescent, 2014/2947/P

| am writing to express my objection to the redevelopment of 21 Belsize Crescent, planning application
2014/2947/P

| grew up and am currently living in 19A Belsize Crescent and therefore have very strong feelings
towards the existing structure between numbers 19 and 21 Belsize Crescent and the proposed
redevelopment plans.

The existing structure currently cuts out light to our main stairwell and rooms below. A window on the
same side at the back of the house provides light to what would otherwise be a very poorly lit area.

| was shocked to discover plans have been re-submitted to develop the current illegal structure. The
existing structure should never have been built for two reasons. The first is the negative impact on the
quality of life for the family in the basement and secondly in terms of conservation it falls short of
confining to Belsize Conservation Area standards.

I cannot fathom the short sightedness of such a proposal and its repeated reappearance when taking
into account the enormous negative impacts it will have on the living standards of me and my family and
the Belsize Conservation Area.

To summarize, | for one am strongly against the proposal to redevelop the illegal structure between 19
and 21 Belsize Crescent and do not want our living standards in 19A nor the heritage of Belsize Crescent
to be diminished.

Sincerely,

Sarah Fletcher.



